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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FR: Sheryl Mitchell Theriot, City Administrator 
DA: April 17, 2021 

RE: Oakland County West Nile Virus Fund Program for 2021 
 
 
Since 2003, Oakland County has provided reimbursement for all Cities, Villages and 
Townships for their purchasing of larvicide and insect repellent to prevent West Nile virus 
and other mosquito-borne diseases in their communities.   
 
This year, Lathrup Village is eligible to receive up to $564.73 in reimbursement for 
qualifying expenditures.  This is the same amount as received since 2019 and 2020. 
 

 
 
 
Suggested Motion: 
 
Adopt The Resolution To Approve Participation In The Oakland County West Nile Virus Fund 
Reimbursement Program 2021 
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